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                                                                                  Monday 10th March 2025 

Mrs Cross  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have some very sad news. Mrs Cross will be leaving us at the end of the Summer Term 

1, due to a house move out of the local area. Mrs Cross has been an asset to our team in 

the time she has been here, from her work on FOGs to Forest School and much, much 

more. We will be very sad to see her and her lovely family leave Norfolk and wish them all 

the best in their new home and school when the time comes.   

Best wishes,  

 

Mrs Godbold  
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